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SCOPE OF PROJECT:

In an effort to get a creative solution that fits the bold vision of
both cities, the 8 Mile Boulevard Association is releasing an RFP
in partnership with the City of Detroit and The City of Ferndale
that seeks to encourage a design build team that will both
design and construct / apply their solution.

There are a number of elements that will be reviewed in during
the selection process that should be considered before submittal;

Understanding the History:

This specific bridge at the intersection of Woodward and 8 mile
is the first tri-level intersection in the state of Michigan, which
has consequently provided the bridge with Historic designation.
Being the bridge does have historic significance, any
implementation must be contained within the interior of the
bridge.

An Artistic Approach:

The intent of this effort is to beautify and brand the front door
of Ferndale and Detroit. We are looking for a creative and
interesting submissions that both beautifies and welcomes
people to our cities. We also expect submissions that promote
an artistic approach that is creative and beautiful in its
execution. The art should signify the aspects of “History”,
“Welcome”, and other major elements that represents each
city.













